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Wendy Shaw

From: Jean-Claude Legault <jclegaultbd@gmail.com>
Sent: December 29, 2020 2:28 PM
To: Janice Dewland
Cc: Wendy Shaw
Subject: Fwd: One more COVID positive case from Holcan residence

 
I forgot to cc you. 
JC 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Jean-Claude Legault <jclegaultbd@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Dec 29, 2020 at 2:27 PM 
Subject: One more COVID positive case from Holcan residence 
To: Mackenzie Moreau <mac.moreau@live.com>, Joel Yelle <joel.yelle@rbc.com>, Krystal Manitius 
<kmanitius.law@gmail.com>, Wayne Klinowski <klinowskis@rogers.com>, Kay Corbier 
<Kay.Corbier@durhamcollege.ca>, Frank Cormier <frank@frankcormier.ca>, Amanda Willett 
<amandawillettproductions@gmail.com>, Amber Derby <Amberderby100@hotmail.com>, Julia Fineczko 
<jfineczko@gmail.com>, Paul Beauvais <pbeauvais03@gmail.com>, Pauline Matchett 
<p.beaumatch@gmail.com> 
 

Board Members, 
 
I have received this message from Janice today: 
 
"We had an individual supported at hospital with symptoms on Dec 27 and was tested. His test came back 
positive today.   He is resting and isolating in his room.  Rest of program is being tested today by EMS and they 
are also testing remaining people at 425 Adelaide today" 
 
The following in the existing situation at Holcan residence with the changed condition bolded: 
 
Holcan : 
 
1 client:   positive           in isolation     
 
1 client    positive         in isolation 
 
1 staff :    positive (involved in cross-over to 425 Adelaide) 
 
1 staff :    negative 
 
1 staff :    negative 
 
 
JC Legault 


